
  

 Carlton Way, Cambridge,   CB4 2DE 
 

School Telephone: 01223 359568 
Email:    office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher:  Ben Tull 

7th September 2020 
Starting Back at School – At a Glance 

 
What day does school start? 
Years 1 to 6 start on Wednesday 9th September.  Reception start on Thursday 10th September. 
 

What time do I drop off and pick up? 
Each year group has their own start and finish time. 
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Where do I need to go? 
KS1 should arrive through the side gate to the school in Roland Close, off Brimley Road. 
KS2 should use the front entrance to school. 
 

What does my child need to wear? 
Children should wear clothes that they can exercise in comfortably as they will not change for PE. 
 

What does my child need to bring? 

 Coat, hat (for the sun or cold) and gloves as needed 

 Lunch box if they are having a packed lunch 

 Water bottle 

 Book bag 

 A change of clothing (including pants and socks) in a small, labelled bag, in case they 
need to change during the day (younger children). 

Please do not allow children to bring in: 

 Their own stationery 

 Mobile phones 

 Large bags 

 PE kits 
 

What do children eat at lunchtime? 
Children can bring in a packed lunch or order a school dinner. 
 

Who will help me if I have a question? 
Mr Tull, Mrs Rawlins, Mrs Whiting and Mrs Evans will all be on hand outside to help you all 
understand the new arrangements for dropping off and picking up children.   
 

Do I need to wear a face mask? 
We welcome and encourage adults to wear face coverings when they enter the school site. 
 
 

Please visit the school website to read the full guidance on returning to school. 


